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In attendance:
	Brian Hicks, President
	Shelley Hays, Vice President
	Patty Southwell, Secretary
	Timothy Schmidt, Treasurer
	Doug Eaton
	Sam Frazier
	Gary Gillespie
	Don Scott
	Ron Valley

Call to order:  8:34

Treasurer’s update:  Tim Schmidt presented the January 2024 board meeting report, indicating a balance December 8, 2023 of $4,824.24, debts of $80.85, credits of $1,263.59, and a current balance as of January 12, 2024 of $6,006.98.

Two properties have been removed from insurance, the Riverview Terrace shop has been added.  Doug Eaton questioned whether it would be possible to have coverage for special events.

Tim Schmidt suggested that the STCU account should have at least three approved cosigners with the logical choices being himself, Brian Hicks, and Patty Southwell.  Shelley Hays volunteered additionally.

Webmaster update:  no update.  Gary Sweigert was addressing a power outage at his residence.

Inventory:  items belonging to Inland Northwest Woodturners were inventoried by Doug Eaton and Patty Southwell.  Items to be added include a cabinet located at Riverview Terrace and some items currently in Ron Valley’s possession.  

Money makers moving forward:
	-Silent auction
	-Wood sale

Discussion whether 12-2:00 open turning following monthly meetings should continue, cost of bringing in outside presenters (about $400.00 each), no additional presenters have been scheduled since last month.

Doug Eaton put out a request to members to donate lightly used bowl gouges for the Vet’s Garage

Meeting adjourn: 9:10




